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      Circular no 57-24                                                 Date: June 18, 2024. 
 
For circulation among members of the Governing Council, State Secretaries, 
Special Invitees, Advisors, Affiliates, Constituents of CBPRO and Members. 
 
Dear Comrade, 
 
Sub: Co-ordination between Apex Level Retirees Organisations. 
 
We are reproducing here under the text of our letter written on date to The Secretary, 
AIBRF on the above-mentioned subject. 
 
This is for information of members. 
 
With best wishes and regards, 
 
Comradely yours, 

                              
    Suprita Sarkar                           
  General Secretary 
 
Encl: As stated 
 
AIBPARC/ AIBRF/ Co- ordination/ email/2024                Date: June 18, 2024 
 
Shri S.C. Jain, 
General Secretary, 
AIBRF, Indore. 
 
Dear Shri Jain, 
 
Sub: Documents mailed by you in connection with your proposed Delhi 
meeting on 19th June,2024. 
 
Although we have conveyed to you well in advance about the non- participation 
of AIBPARC in the aforesaid meeting on grounds elaborately explained in 
several letters, we note with dismay that the name of our organisation is still 
appearing in the list of organisations   appearing to have accepted your 
invitation. An organisation which has already conveyed its strong reservations about 
the necessity to hold such meeting creating confusion in the name of Coordination and 
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hence conveyed to you our decision to stay away from the meeting well in advance. Despite this, your 
mentioning in the list the name of our organisation, by all fairness of organizational principles is not correct 
and we feel that you are adding more confusion In the minds of Pensioners and Retirees.  
 
More interestingly, the name of our organisation is again appearing at the bottom of the declaration conveying 
the formation of " UFBRO*” you want to make. We do not subscribe to your formation of UFBRO at all since 
it is a duplication in the name of creation of co- ordination which already exists as CBPRO and to which you 
had once been a party and left the same on your demand of making you the Sole Convener which was not 
acceptable to other constituents CBPRO.  
 
We once again request you not to involve the name of our organisation on papers to which we do not 
subscribe. At same time we once again request you to make AIBRF as a Constituent of CBPRO again 
and request you to attend CBPRO Meeting scheduled for 11th July 2024 in New Delhi and help further 
strengthening the Bank Pensioners and Retirees Movement. We also refer to our President K V Acharya's 
telephone to you on 17th June 2024 in this regard.  
 
With best wishes and regards, 
 
Sincerely yours, 

                                     
    K.V. Acharya.                                            Suprita Sarkar                           
President, AIBPARC                                   General Secretary 
& Jt. Convener, CBPRO                         
     

 
 


